March 24, 2015

## Dear Madam or Sir:

We are writing to ask for your support of the Scouting Program. Our camp has offered a summer program for young men, locally from the Lehigh Valley and Pocono area and as far away as New York City and Philadelphia, continuously for over seven decades. During the off season a small group of young and old volunteers spend one weekend a month helping with the up-keep and new construction of projects for our facilities. We also hold a few fundraisers throughout the year to raise funds to off set the cost of our projects. To accomplish this we are soliciting donations of money and products from community minded individuals and companies such as you.

In appreciation of your support and sponsorship we will advertise your company's name on programs, advertisements, and literature for these events.

Donations and replies may be made to: Please make checks payable to:

Trexler Scout Reservation c/o Danny Oncheck Venture Crew President 288 Camp Trexler Road Kunkletown, PA 18058 Telephone: 484-505-6594

Venture Crew 1928 Trexler Scout Reservation Tax Exempt No. 75-00440-1

Thank you in advance for your time and generous contribution and for helping to make our program a success year round.

Yours Very Truly in Scouting,

Danny Oncheck Venture Crew 1928 President